
March 23, 2004
Mr. Michael S. Beeman
Chief of External Affairs, FEMA Region II
Department of Homeland Security
26 Federal Plaza, Suite 1311
New York, New York  10278

Dear Mr. Beeman:

I would like to thank you for your support of the 2004 Regulatory Information Conference (RIC). 
Your perspective on the need for sharing timely, consistent and accurate emergency
information to the media and general public was particularly informative.  Your invaluable
participation as a member and speaker on the emergency preparedness panel is greatly
appreciated.  

We have updated the RIC web site to include the slides, speeches/presentations from RIC
2004.  We will also be adding unanswered questions and their responses to the web soon. 
Later this year we will also be posting an on-line stakeholder suggestion form for planning RIC
2005.  

I look forward to continuing our dialog and thanks again for your participation at this year’s RIC.

Sincerely,

John W. Craig, Associate Director
  for Inspection & Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc:  Mr. Joe Picciano, Acting Regional Director 
        FEMA Region II
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